
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/29/2019 7:37:25 PM

First name: Miriam

Last name: Rouziek

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am strongly opposed to opening national forests to drilling and mining activity. This plan would

pollute Lake Conroe and Sam Houston National Forest and further reduce the air quality of Houston and the

surrounding area. This plan is bad for Houston and Texas as a whole. Our State already has plenty of oil and gas

drilling opportunities, and as an individual who works in the industry as an auditor of both Publicly traded oil and

gas companies and privately held companies, I work closely with a number of Exploration and Production

companies that have successfully drilled in locations in the Eagleford Shale and other areas that are NOT in

national forest areas. This plan is absolutely unnecessary.


